
 
Proposal to Close the Automotive Program 

 
 
A recommendation to close the Automotive program is based on the following: 
 

• Reoccurring years of declining enrollment 
• High program costs 
• Consistent financial loss to the institution 
• Minimal student completers 
• New programming opportunities 

 
 


